
September 2020

Has Chiropractic Care 
Positively Impacted 

Your Life?

#Chiropractic125

SCAN ME

FOR RESEARCH

Founder’s
Month

If so, help us celebrate  
the 125th Anniversary of 

Chiropractic by supporting 
research during the month  

of September!

By adding $1 to each of your 
adjustments during the month  

of September, you will 
be donating to enhance 

neurological-based chiropractic 
research at Life University.

If you would prefer  
to make a one-time  

contribution, you may do so at  
Alumni.LIFE.edu/FoundersMonth.


